The League of Women Voters of the Ann Arbor Area recommends that:
1. The City Planning Commission appoint an Urban Design Review
committee to be made up of a landscape architect, an architect, an
architectural historian, and an urban planner.
2. The City Planning Commission charge the Urban Design Review
Committee with:
a. Developing Urban Design Standards and
b. Reviewing proposed development projects to ensure that the
standards are met.
3. The Urban Design Standards be incorporated into the city zoning
ordinance concurrently with adoption of the ordinance.




